
Garbage  Bulk Pick-up is scheduled four times a year for the community. If you need a garbage 
can replaced because it is damaged please contact Phill at hoaexpertaz@gmail.com or leave a 
message at 480-415-5254. 2025 dates are as follows:  Jan 8, April, 9  July 9 and October 8. 
 

mailto:hoaexpertaz@gmail.com

